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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, March 1, 2022 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
March 1, 2022 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, 
WI 53034 
 
Present:  Steve Weinheimer, Chair (via phone); Fred Miller, Director of Technology; and Heather Cramer, 
Superintendent. 
Absent:  Brian Thimm   
 

 Technology Updates—Mr. Miller provided an update for the committee.  He indicated that he will be installing several of the 

new touch-screens over spring break.  He is working through camera issues with the new athletic camera install.  The indoor 

camera is near complete.  ACT is next week and prep and set up is being done for that exam.  Laptop and Chromebook repair 

are an ongoing issue.  The district is still waiting on wireless components to arrive in the district so that the project can be 

completed.  This summer we will be looking to replace the firewall for the district.  This is being finalized through our E-Rate 

grant. 

 Return to School Plan Update—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on future CDC releases and what it may mean for the 

district.  She indicated that updates will be made if necessary. 

 Future Facilities Planning—The committee heard about upcoming tours of Horicon, Dodgeland, Waterloo, and Beaver Dam.  

The board already toured Mayville.  These tours were chosen based on the fact that they were all done by different general 

contractors.   

 Curricular Cycle—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the curricular cycle and had a handout of the cycle for the 

committee. 

 Summer School 2022—Mrs. Cramer update that Summer School registration will be April 20th.  It will be at the HS once again 

and will occur in the evening after school. The Summer School booklet will be handed out at the beginning of April and will be 

provided to the board to look at during the April meeting. 

 
 


